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RFB-2021-37 

Jail Boiler Replacement 

ADDENDUM #4 

 

        June 21, 2021 

 

The purpose of this addendum is to provide detailed information to all Bidders. This Addendum 

is hereby included in and made part of the Contract Documents, whether attached thereto. 

Receipt of this Addendum must be acknowledged on the bid form. 

 

 

Question 1: 

 
In Addendum #3 Question #3 TBS Controls is not the Simplex Fire Alarm System contractor. 
 

Answer 1:  

 

In correction to Addendum #3, The Simplex Fire Alarm System Contractor is Johnson Controls, not TBS. 
 

 

 

Please reach out to Purchasing@SchenectadyCounty.com with any questions.  

 

End of Addendum #4 

mailto:Purchasing@schenectadycounty.com
mailto:Purchasing@SchenectadyCounty.com

